
Fife Celebrates 
Scottish Autism’s 
50 Years
On August 16th, we held a celebration event to commemorate fifty 
years since the founding of Scottish Autism. Our celebration was 
held at Pittencrieff Park in Dunfermline. The Glen Pavilion at the 
park was beautifully decorated. Some of our supported individuals 
creatively displayed their photos on mobiles made out of CD’s.  
Our guests particularly enjoyed the delicious buffet and had lots of 
fun in the photo booth. Derek did a fantastic job of calling the raffle 
and the DJ played some great music that had everyone up dancing!

On the 6th of July, Robert from Blue Central achieved one of his 
lifetime ambitions – to visit the Silverstone racetrack.

Robert overcame many challenges to be able to spend five days  
down at Silverstone. The crowds and the heat were so intense but 
Robert coped really well, not even one headache!

As well as a spectacular flypast by the Red Arrows, Robert was able  
to witness his hero Lewis Hamilton come up from last place to  
second place.

At the end of the race the crowd, including Robert, ran onto the 
racetrack. Robert is still really excited when telling others about  
this part.

A fantastic week for Robert.

A Dream Come  
True for Robert
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For more information about our services in Fife, 
please contact 0845 300 9273 or email fife@scottishautism.org


